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Dear Grapeland ISD parents and guardians, 
The administration of Grapeland ISD is working diligently in making decisions that will be in the best interest of students, staff, parents and our great community of Grapeland. We are using the CDC guidelines and the information gathered from TEA to make a plan for reopening school in the fall. Our goal is to provide a rich educational experience while making sure that our students and staff are aware of and are practicing safety protocols. COVID -19 has been a great challenge and we are preparing to make a great comeback to this setback which will be explained in detail once decisions are made at the state level. Please be prepared for school to look different in the fall as we offer at school direct instruction and instruction from home which will require our parents' collaboration with our schools. We also await guidance from UIL concerning our desire to safely resume our extracurricular activities which so many of our students enjoy. Once we receive our guidelines from UIL, we will notify the public on these changes. 
Currently students are returning to school August 19th, unless an order is given by Governor Abbott or TEA Commissioner Morath. In the meantime, we must continue to work to stay safe and do our part to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. In our June Board Meeting our Board of Trustees approved a revised calendar for the 20-21 school year that includes flex days that will be used if we have an outbreak of COVID -19. The Flex days are days that will only be used if we have to take off days from school for safety precautions. Please visit our website under the tab Parent/Students to find the revised calendar. 
To keep our students safe, we are scheduled to receive a large shipment of PPE equipment from TEA. This equipment will include disposable masks, reusable masks, thermometers and hand sanitizers. We will also be hourly sanitizing our facilities and following cleaning protocols to slow the spread of germs in our buildings. At this time all schools are bound to follow any executive order given by Governor Abbott including about wearing a mask. All students age 10 or above and staff are asked to wear masks under the present executive order. 
PreK Roundup continues throughout the summer and we encourage you to call Grapeland Elementary or email Mrs. Ginger Arbuckle at garbuckle@grapelandisd.net to communicate any questions or concerns about PreK Roundup. If your student is a transfer student or has applied for transfer… The students are currently under review and you may email Mrs. Kristi Streetman kstreetman@grapelandisd.net for more information. 
In conclusion, we will publish our detailed plan after a scheduled School-Community Forum in which the plan will be presented to members of our school and community and after our July 20th Board of Trustees meeting. As we deal with the challenge of educating our students, please understand that you have a choice as to whether you send your child back to school for direct instruction or keep them at home for remote instruction. Grapeland ISD is pledging to meet the needs of any student who is in need of an electronic device to complete classwork with remote instruction. We also would like for you to know that visitors to school, programs, assemblies and field trips may be limited in the fall as we work to always do what is best for our students and staff. Please visit our website, social media and local media for continued updates in the coming weeks. Please email Mrs. Katie Doughty kdoughty@grapelandisd.net, at Grapeland Secondary Schools for questions about grades 6-12 and Don Jackson djackson@grapelandisd.net  for District questions.
COVID 19 has proven to be a legitimate challenge for our school, but we are relentlessly looking for answers and relentlessly concerned about establishing renewed systems that will meet the needs of our greatest resource, our students. 
Don Jackson
Grapeland ISD Superintendent
P. O. Box 249(Grapeland, Texas 75844(Telephone (936) 687-4619(Fax (936) 687-4624
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